
From: Chad Williams

To: Robert Domingue; Laurie Hodson

Subject: RE: Burger King site in Ellisville

Date: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 8:30:41 AM

Yes.

They have already began the process of connecting to water/wastewater.

Thanks

 

 

From: Robert Domingue <rdomingue@columbiacountyfla.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 7:20 AM

To: Laurie Hodson <laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com>

Cc: Chad Williams <chad_williams@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Re: Burger King site in Ellisville

 

Good Morning Miss Hodson,

 

Those parcels at  13721 S US HWY 441 will have access to water and wastewater services. The

County has an easement with a wastewater lift Station on one of those parcels.

 

Chad,

Feel free to add any comments or questions to this email 

.

Thank you,

Robert Domingue 

Utilities Superintendent 

rdomingue@columbiacountyfla.com

386-984-5872

Sent from my iPad

On Jul 19, 2021, at 4:33 PM, Laurie Hodson <laurie_hodson@columbiacountyfla.com> wrote:

Robert,

An application for a building permit has been submitted to building a new Burger King

in Ellisville by RMC 75 Lake, LLC located at 13721 S US HWY 441 on parcels 09572-000

and 09567-000.

I need to verify what County Utilities are available to this site. An email or letter will

work for the verification.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you for your help,

Laurie Hodson

Laurie Hodson, Administrative Supervisor

Columbia County Building & Zoning Department

135 NE Hernando Avenue, STE B-21
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